
From: ONeillJ@gtlaw.com [mailto:ONeillJ@gtlaw.com]  
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2008 3:41 PM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty; susan.oconnel@fcc.com; Susan OConnell 
Cc: susan.oconnel@fcc.gov; Susan OConnell 
Subject: FW: Calence - Section 214 Pro Forma Assignment 
 
Dear Sumita, 
  
As we discussed, I attach the pro forma assignment application for assignment of 214 authority 
from Calence Holdings, Inc. (formerly Calence, Inc.) to Calence, LLC.   
  
Please note on page 4, we have the original and related address of Calence Holdings (1620 West 
Fountainhead Parkway, Tempe Arizona, instead of the current address of 1560 West 
Fountainhead Parkway, Tempe, Arizona).  I am advised by Calence that, while 1620 had been 
the address formerly, and currently still houses Calence opertions, all headquarters operations 
moved down the street to 1560 due to more space needed.  Let me know if we should amend this 
or simply send a correction letter.  Both Assignor and Assignee are at the same 1560 
headquarters address at this time. 
  
Natrually, if there is anything else you need or any questions you have, please call me at any 
time.   
  
I have copied Susan in this as you mentioned your discussion with her on this, to facilitate her 
review should she wish to look at this again also. 
  
I will be in all day tomorrow and hope to complete the application for substantial control in the 
Calence, LLC-Insight Enterprises, Inc. transaction presuming I am able to get confirmation on all 
the required info from the buyer, Insight, tomorrow. 
  
Thank you both again for all of your help. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Judith 

 
     Tax Advice Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under 
Circular 230, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this communication 
(including any attachments), unless otherwise specifically stated, was not intended or written to 
be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue 
Code or (2) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed 
herein. 
  
     The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential 
information.  It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient,  you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or 
duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. To reply 
to our email administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@gtlaw.com. 
 


